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I support HB 3190 and urge your support. Please pass this bill. I feel it's important to 

encourage and incentivize companies to help preserve the city's historic architecture.  

Not only does such preservation contribute to our collective  appreciation for the past, 

it enhances the aesthetic character of the city and encourages adaptive re-use rather 

than demolition. 


